
Hello Everyone, 

Welcome to a strange, new and ever changing education system.  We hope the school closure 

is only for two weeks.  Below is a list of items to be aware of during this time. 

         Our teachers will provide work for students in a couple of platforms.  Grades 4 -6 

will be using Google Classroom while the lower grades will use packets and/or digital 

resources depending on the grade level. 

         If you need access to online learning, we encourage families to use the technology 

you already have at home.  But if you need a Chromebook computer for your student/s 

to use during the closure, the school will have some to check out.  We don’t anticipate 

any student needing on-line access for more than two hours per day and in most cases 

much less. Upper grades will only need on-line access less than two hours and lower 

grades less than one hour.  If you still think you need a Chromebook, please follow these 

guidelines:  (See the pickup schedule below) 

1.      Chromebooks may only be checked out at the school office.  Teachers will 

not be checking them out. 

2.      A parent will need to come to the main office to check it out and sign an 

agreement. 

3.      We have to limit one Chromebook per family at this time. 
 

         Families may come to school to pick up Chromebooks, any personal items and 

packets (if needed) Tuesday and Wednesday this week, March 17 & 18.  We have this 

suggested time schedule for families to pick up materials in order to comply with CDC 

recommendations on large gatherings. 

1.      Last names between;  A-G  8:30-10:00,   H-L  10:00-11:30,  M-S  12:00-1:30 

and  T-Z  1:30-3:00. 

2.      Some classes or grades may have already shared other information about 

this and you may follow those directions. 

3.      Please note that this is not a time to socialize and only a quick drop in, pick 

up and then leave activity. 

4.      Of course if those times don’t work for your schedule, you may come in 

when you can on Tuesday & Wednesday during the hours of 8:30-3:00.   

5.      The building will be closed during our scheduled spring break dates from 

March 19th through the 24th.  Access after the 24th will be limited to staff only. 
 

         School Lunch: Our school is not required to provide student lunches during the 

school closure, but lunch is available at other schools around the valley.  The lunches are 

a ‘grab and go’ type of lunch. I have included Granite District’s link below of where and 

when these lunches are available, at no cost. You may check the KSL.com website for 

other school districts’ locations. 

Granite Schools: https://www.graniteschools.org/bulletin/meal-service-during-student-

dismissal/ 

https://www.graniteschools.org/bulletin/meal-service-during-student-dismissal/
https://www.graniteschools.org/bulletin/meal-service-during-student-dismissal/


  

         Please check your email often as we will rely less on texting messages to you. 

  

We understand that this is not easy on families and students.  However, we must follow CDC 

and local government guidelines for the benefit of all. 

  

Stay Safe, 

Kent Fuller-Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 


